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April 16, 2014 

 

 

Joshua Casper 

Casper Law, PLLC 

o/b/o David Tomforde 

1600 University Ave W, Ste. 313 

Saint Paul MN 55104 

 

VIA EMAIL:  josh@jsc-law.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1400 Selby Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Casper: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 15, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

May 6, 2014 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss the revocation order and the 

status of the sprinkler inspection to be made on Friday, April 18. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Brian Hoffman (email) 

 Mitchell Imbertson (email) 

 Katie LeTourneau-Bjorge (email) 

 David Tomforde, AAAmidway@yahoo.com 
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